
The Australian Government is investing $189.7 million in 
a range of jobs and skills measures in the More Choices 
for a Longer Life package.

MEET BRIAN

Brian is 47 and is looking to 
change jobs and move into 
the healthcare industry after 
hearing that the automotive 
company he has worked at for 
the last 10 years will be closing 
in six months time.

CONNECTING RETRENCHED 
WORKERS TO SUPPORT  
AND SERVICES
From 1 July 2018 the Retrenchment Rapid Response 
Framework will be available to connect Brian to 
support and services.

BETTER ACCESS TO 
INFORMATION ABOUT  
CAREER PATHWAYS 
From 1 July 2019, Brian will have access to the  
Skills Transferability Tool on the Job Outlook website. 
Through the tool, Brian will be able to identify related 
jobs and careers that match his current skills, 
knowledge and attributes and identify what skill  
gaps he may have.

EARLY ACCESS TO  
AUSTRALIAN GOVERNMENT 
EMPLOYMENT SERVICES 
From 1 July 2019 Brian’s partner will be eligible to 
receive early access to employment services 
due to Brian’s retrenchment. 

HELP TO FIND A JOB IN  
A GROWTH INDUSTRY 
Brian will be eligible to register for the 
Automotive Industry Structural 
Adjustment program.

Through the Automotive Industry Structural 
Adjustment program, he will receive tailored 
assistance to find a new job. 

The Automotive Industry Structural Adjustment 
program has been extended for a year until  
30 June 2019. 

LOCAL ASSISTANCE
Brian will also be able to attend local jobs fairs, 
where he can talk directly to a range of employers 
about the skills they are looking for and find out 
about available job opportunities. 


